
 
 
 

Addendum 1 
Solicitation 21-AA08 

Coastal Engineer for Baywalk-Seawall-Harbor Drive 
 
This addendum serves to notify all bidders of the following changes to the solicitation 
documents: 
 
Although a change to the pre-proposal site visit was discussed during the pre-proposal 
conference call, it was decided there is NO CHANGE to the pre-proposal site visit.  Interested 
bidders are to meet at the Minnesota Slip Pedestrian Bridge at 10:00 am on Monday, February 
8, 2021.  Attendance is not mandatory.  COVID-19 safety protocols as recommended by the CDC 
shall be followed. 
 
Please acknowledge receipt of this Addendum by including a copy of it with your proposal. 
 
Posted:  February 4, 2021 

 


